

It is the surgery’s intent that, by working with the Central Midlands Support Unit (CMCSU), plans for enabling successful uploads of any changes to a patient’s summary
to the SCR (Summary Care Record) are underway and we will ensure that the facility is available by the 31st March 2015. 

It is the surgery’s intent that, by working with the Central Midlands Support Unit (CMCSU), plans for utilising the GP2GP facility to transfer patient records between practices will be in place and available by 31st March 2015.  The surgery uses TPP SystmOne for its medical records, and providing the clinical system is enabled & training delivered, GP2GP will be in use by the 31st March.  Our first meeting has taken place and we are currently awaiting dates for training and implementation.

Plans for making online facilities available to patients are already partially in place (appointment booking and requesting repeat prescriptions).  Further developments regarding how patients will be able to access their summary information and provide an opportunity for patient feedback and review will be set out a timetable, available by 31 March 2015
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